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Regular Meeting—Jan 7 & 21 at 8PM 

Surge Meeting —  Jan 14 at 7:30 PM 

Hour of Adoration— Jan 10 & 24 at 8PM 

 Saturday Knights Club—Jan 4 at 7PM 

RECORDER 

William Killion, PGK 

FINANCIAL SECRETARY 

Stephen Heaslip 

TREASURER 

Steve Riley, PGK 

ADVOCATE 

Andrew Lawlor, P.G.K. 

WARDEN 

Paul Lahiff  

INSIDE GUARD 

Open position 

OUTSIDE GUARD 

Richard Bingell 

 

  

Trivia Night: The date is January 25 at 7PM at our Council.  Cost is $35 per person 
including a pasta, meatball, salad dinner.  This promises to be a fun night.  Get a team 
together.  Contact Steve Riley (339-225-0476) to participate.  We need a headcount!! 

Children’s Christmas Party: We held our annual Christmas Party at St. Mary’s for 
the children of the parish.  Thanks to Jerry Alberico, PGK for coordinating and for Joe 
Griffin, PGK for organizing the gifts from Santa. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Saturday Knights Club: Instead of caroling in front the creche, we went to the condo 
complex where Charlie and Celia Black reside.  We sang in the lobby to the delight of 
dozens of residents.  We brought cookies and hot chocolate and had a wonderful 
time.  We then went back to the Council for 
some excellent food and a competitive Papal 
(Yankee) swap.  Wine tasting on January 4. 

Free Throw: Our Council host a Free Throw 
tournament for children from ages 9-14.  The 
date for this is Saturday January 18 at 4PM at 
the Middle School Gym.  It can’t happen with-
out help from you.  It takes about an hour 
start to finish.  Come help the community!! 

GRAND KNIGHT 

Ed Evans 

   CHAPLAIN  

Fr. Wayne Belschner 

DEPUTY GRAND KNIGHT 

Steve Minchello 

CHANCELLOR 

Robert Curran, P.G.K. 

  

TRUSTEE - 3 YRS. 

Frank Fico, P.G.K. 

TRUSTEE - 2 YRS. 

Joe Griffin, P.G.K. 

TRUSTEE - 1 YR. 

Tom Chiokas, P.G.K. 

INSURANCE AGENT 

Jerry Alberico, PGK 

781-636-8843 

On the web at www.dedhamkofc234.org  



      Newsletter January, 2025 

Motions: All three motions brought forward in November were approved. 

Creche: We put up the creche on 
December 1, to the delight of all 
who pass by.  We have lights and 
Christmas music playing during the 
day Thanks to our members who 
assisted.  We will take it down on 
January 5 after the 11AM Mass.  
Come help out and enjoy helping 
with your brothers. 

Council Christmas Party: Thanks to the members and their families who 
attended our annual Council Christmas Party on December 15.  Everyone 
had a great time. 

50-50 Fund Raiser: We have sold out of tickets.  The drawing will be 
held on January 7, 2025.  Winners do not have to be present.  Thank 
you to all who participated to help pay for our seminarian stipends. 

Eucharistic Adoration: January 10 and 24 at 8PM St Joseph’s Chapel 

Attendance Prize: Bob Black,Jr ($143) and Fr. Vincent Cavallo ($154) not 
present 

MOTIONS 

1) That Dedham Council #234 appropriate the sum of $400 to pay for repairs to our Council ban-
ner.  All unused funds to be returned to the Council.  Submitted by Joe Griffin, PGK and se-
conded by Steve Minchello 

2) That Dedham Council #234 appropriate the sum of $100 for a gift of $100 to Chuck Delo Iaco-
no for his playing Santa at the St. Mary’s Christmas party and at our Council Christmas Party  
Submitted by Steve Heaslip and seconded by Steve Riley, PGK. 

3) That Dedham Council #234 appropriate the sum of $500 to be split as a $250 donation to both 
St. Mary’s and St. Susanna St. Vincent de Paul Societies.  Submitted by Steve Riley, PGK and 
seconded by Bill Killion, PGK. 

Reminder that the last printed newsletter will be the February, 2025 edi-
tion.  The newsletter is on our website and will be emailed to anyone 

on our email list.  If you are on that list, you will receive the newsletter 
via email.  If you are not on the list, please send an email to ded-

hamkofc234@gmail.com.  We NEVER give our email list out to anyone 
for any reason. 

 


